
CHARLIE B. JORDAN 
GENERALMANAGER 

% 7 

March 6, 1967 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter and 
report of reception on February 27, 1967. 

''Je have checked our station records and 
find your report in accordance with those 
records. 

Thank you for your interest. 

CS/jr 

3est regards, 

ar ie J 
General Md' aper 
KPUR Radio 

PHONE DRAKE 4-1637 P.O. BOX 128 AMARILLO. TEXAS 79105 


